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STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER JESSICA ROSENWORCEL  

ON THE CONFIRMATION OF MIGNON L. CLYBURN  
 

I congratulate my fellow Commissioner and friend, Mignon Clyburn, on her confirmation to a new term at 

the Federal Communications Commission.  Commissioner Clyburn is a conscientious public servant and a 

thoughtful leader on communications issues important to the American public.  I look forward to working 

with her in the coming years as the Commission examines the changing communications landscape.  
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